NEWSLETTER WEEK 7 TERM 2 2018



Fstablished 1876

Kia ora koutou Tinui School whānau and friends!

What an awesome cross country on Monday! With the trees at the back of the field cut down, the spectacle of the runners traversing up and down the hills was truly fantastic! Many parents commented on how different the vista was and they couldn't work out why. Yet again Tinui students have performed really well and several of our year 4-8 students have qualified to run tomorrow in the Wairarapa school's cross country being held at Tauherenikau Racecourse. They are Izzy Wellbrock, Tama Ratima, Jack Higginbottom, Max Williams, Jock Johnson, Patrick Wellbrock, Zarn Beaver, Pia White, Troy Forbes, Marshall Ellis, and Izayah Beaver. Well done to all of those runners and good luck tomorrow. This sort of achievement reflects the F for excellence and S for success in our RESPECT values. I will be there to manage the Rural Schools team and to cheer them on.

I'd like to thanks all parents and school friends who acted as marshals, helped clean up and who manned the PFC barby and prepared food and drinks. Without your help these events would be difficult to pull off as the logistics can be complex at times. We appreciate you giving up your time.

If you need to contact me please do so at school or on principal@tinui.school.nz
Have a fantastic weekend.
Nga mihi
Richard Lennox

ROOM 3 Writing.

Yesterday it was cross country. I was so, so, so, so nervous because there was so many kids there but I ran as fast as a mouse. My heart was beating like a lion running. I was nervous like a deer. On the ground there was so much mud in my way but I still ran through it. My mum and sister were there. They were cheering at me saying "Go Keiana!" I came 7th in my race. When I finished my race I had a fizzy drink then I had a play. I asked my mum if I can have a tomato soup. After that we went home.

Keiana Room 3

ROOM 4 Writing.

Once upon there was a 75 year old man called Bob. He had a bowl cut, rotten teeth, and scummy brown hair.

He had never had a wash in his life. Bob lived in the tip because he had no money and no one liked him.

Bob's talent was making people cry because he was covered in rubbish and stank. Bob's problem was he had no money and no one would employ Bob because he did not know how to work and was useless so he just stole everything.

No one liked Bob because he stank and lived at the dump.

One day Bob went for a walk to the tip on the other side of the town and met James who lived there and they came best friends and were not lonely anymore.

Jock Room 4

NEWSLETTER WEEK 7 TERM 2 2018



Established 1876

Important Dates

13/6 Masterton Schools Cross Country 28/6 Paid Union Meeting (School closes 12:30pm)

3/7 Learning Conferences

4/7 Learning conferences

6/7 Term 2 Finishes

23/7 Term 3 Starts

17/9 Artsplash Sing

28/9 Term 3 Finishes

15/10 Term 4 Starts

22/10 Labour Day

20/12 Term 4 Finishes 12:30pm

FRIDAY LUNCH ORDER MENU



Club Sandwiches	\$4.00
Filled Rolls	<i>\$4.50</i>
Scones (savoury)	\$4.00
Toasted Sandwich	<i>\$5.00</i>
Pies	<i>\$4.50</i>
Small Savouries	\$3.50
Sausage Rolls	\$4.00
Soup	<i>\$4.50</i>
Hot Chocolate	\$4.00
Orange Juice	\$4.00
Fluffies	\$2.00

BUS STUFF- If your child is not on the bus in the morning please contact Neil or Kirsten here are their numbers: Kirsten - 9298805 Neil - 372 6459

If there are any changes in the afternoon you must contact the school.

Messages from a child are not enough and we will put your child on the bus if we do not have a

message from a parent or caregiver. Thanks to all of you who already do this.

A MESSAGE FROM MR PALMER: Please make sure your child is on time and waiting for the bus!

The newsletter is again being posted on our facebook page so please share it with your friends and family.

www.facebook.com/TinuiSchool/



NEWSLETTER WEEK 7 TERM 2 2018



Established 1876

WAIRARAPA COLLEGE HOSTEL

WAIRARAPA



Next Monday 18th June, we have an open invitation to all families who are thinking of Boarding for their children in future at Wairarapa College. It will be held at Mike and Jodie Higinbottom's family home at 2858 Masterton Castlepoint Road, Start time is 6.30pm. This is an opportunity for families to meet and chat with the Wairarapa College Principal and the Poto College House Boarding Manager, as well as hear about positive experiences from boarding students first hand. We invite all families in the Tinui area to come along and look into the exciting option of boarding at Poto College House, Wairarapa College Hostel.

FOR RENT

3 Bedroom cottage for rent end of June Contact Kylie 021644079 for more information.

Rugby

East Coast U9 won 8-5 vs Carterton

Marist U 11 Beat Gladstone 68 - 36

Eke Coast lost 24-14 against Masterton Red Star Carterton

Marist U13 Beat Red Star 50-12

Hockey

Hockey was cancelled on Tuesday



TE RUNGA AIR SCOUTS

Do you like Camping, Tramping or Biking? What about Aeroplanes and Flying?

Yes, then, Te Runga Air Scouts are for you!!

Cubs – Age 8-10 years – Wednesdays 6pm – 7.30pm, Scouts – age 10-14 years – Mondays 6pm – 8pm.

If you think you are Bear Grylls or want to learn how to be, contact

terungascoutgroup@outlook.com to find out more.